



Credit Union Drive Sewer Rehabilitation Project Newsletter No. 1 April, 2025

Construction Status and Schedule

This is a construction update for the sewer main rehabilitation on Credit Union Drive.

Construction is coming! Bristol Prime Contractors, LLC will be onsite in the May 2025 to begin the sewer main rehabilitation. Construction will begin on 40th Avenue and will proceed South along Credit Union Drive. Sewer bypass pumping will be provided during the duration of the sewer main rehabilitation. No disruption to sewer discharge is anticipated for the duration of the project.

Be aware existing traffic patterns will be altered temporarily during construction. Please obey all traffic control signage and personnel for alternate access.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us, see project contact information below. We understand the inconvenience construction projects impose on you and your neighborhood. AWWU appreciates your continued patience and support as we work to improve sewer service to your area.

Project Contacts

Anchorage Water & Wastewater Utility

Trevor Trasky, P.E. Project Manager Ph: 907-564-2751

Mark E. Queen Project Engineer Ph. 907-564-2756 Bristol Prime Contractors, LLC

Judy Schonbeck Project Manager Ph: 907-230-8400

Greg Zeiler Project Manager Ph: 907-952-4052

Joe Wasielewski Project Superintendent Ph: 907-250-3186